
Continued Suspension of Busking Activities in Phase 2 

 

As announced by the Multi-Ministry Taskforce on 15 June 2020, Singapore will enter into Phase 2 from 

19 June 2020.  Whilst many activities may resume, some restrictions have been put in place to 

minimise the risk of COVID-19 transmission. These include a limit of no more than 5 persons for social 

gatherings, no live entertainment at public spaces and continued closure of venues that draw large 

number of people such as museums, libraries, cinemas and theme parks.  In view of this, busking 

activities will continue to be suspended at designated and trial locations.    

Please do not engage in any busking activities till further notice; buskers who are found in breach will 

have their busking cards revoked immediately. 

Please also refer to earlier communications shared on 29 May 2020 for available resources and 

support schemes which may be relevant to you during this time. We encourage artists and buskers to 

reach out to your audiences through digital means. 
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